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Below you will find a summary of what has been accomplished by the University of Windsor Students’ Alliance from 
May 10th, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, comments, and/or concerns with the information detailed below, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to the executive team. 
 
 
Executive Team Updates: 

• The Executive Team successfully conducted their annual retreat, during which they strategized and refined their 
plans for the 2024/25 academic year. 

• Ongoing discussions with University administration concerning the UWSA's recently passed BDS motion are 
progressing. 

• A formal letter, endorsed by the UWSA Board of Directors, has been drafted and will be submitted to the Senate, 
Board of Governors, and University Administration by May 27, 2024 urging academic and financial divestment 
from the Government of Israel, its products and in keeping in line with the University’s Responsible Investment 
Policy.  

 
Vice President of Finance and Operations (VPFO): 

• Collaborated closely with UWSA Board Chair Walter Rischke and the UWSA President to organize and facilitate 
the UWSA Board Orientation. 

• Worked in conjunction with the OPUS President, UWSA President, UWSA Vice President of Student Life (VPSL), 
and General Manager to revise the PMB Constitution and Bylaws. 

• Oversaw the coordination of summer bus pass distributions and related advertising efforts. 
 
Vice President of Student Advocacy (VPSA): 

• The recruitment process for Service Coordinators is currently active, with interviews being conducted. We 
encourage interested candidates to continue submitting their resumes through the Qualtrics link available on the 
UWSA's Instagram page. 

 
Vice President of Student Life (VPSL): 

• Preparations for Welcome Week are in full swing, with the theme set to be announced shortly. 
 


